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Congratulations on completing initial W-2 New Worker Training (NWT)! You’ve completed a very important step in your professional development. Your experience and feedback with NWT are important to us. Sharing your thoughts with us provides you the opportunity to shape NWT for the next individual. 

Please take time to complete the following evaluation found here: 
https://forms.gle/VPjkiPH3D3mzg2qG6. 

We appreciate and value your feedback. If you have any questions or comments related to this evaluation, please contact PTTTrainingSupp@wisconin.gov. 

We enjoyed working with you and look forward to seeing you in the classroom!
Thank you,
The PTT New Worker Training Team
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